
Rules Committee, 

I urge you to pass HB 2927 with no amendments and no ballot referral! 

It is out constitutional right to elect the president by popular vote! 

Oregon should be a leader in this effort! 

Thank you for doing the right thing. 

Michele Renée  

Eugene, Oregon 

Michele Renee  
humansocietyis1@gmail.com  
356 Horn Lane  
Eugene, Oregon 97404 
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